Town of County Line, Alabama

March 10, 2011

6

HEARING ON SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN of January 2011 for the Town of County Line, Alabama

Hearing was called to order at 6:12PM by Mayor J. L. Calvert. On request of Mr. Mitchell Milican, the Pledge of Allegiance was recited by entire Council Chamber.

There was a Large attendance by the Public.

Council Members in attendance were: Mayor J. L. Calvert, Councils Norma Holzhauer, Dennis Finch, Pam Sitton and Herman Mulvehill. Council Ralph Calvert was absent.

In attendance also were Mr. Imre Szekelhidi of Landfill Consultants, LLC. Also, Mr. Michael Stubbs, an Engineer, and Mr. Matthew Weathers, an Attorney for Thornhill Management Properties, LLC. An outside stenographer was also in attendance.

Mr.Szekelhidi presented material with pictures of probable look, contruction, and type of proposed Landfill and answered questions from audience throughout entire meeting about safety, safeguards, and other pertinent matters.

With a 25 minute break, the hearing ended at 9.30PM, Mayor/ Moderator having given everyone who asked, a chance to speak, some, more than once.

Council Sitton motion to adjourn, Council Mulvehill seconded,

William Ivey

APPROVED APR 1 2 2011

TOWN CLERK